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Dr. Liza Zagumny explained the proposed change in the graduate admission policy to allow
successful Fast Track program students to be admitted without having to take the GRE.

Julie Baker moved to approve. C. Craig seconded it. All approved.

6. Such Other Matters — Dr, Liza Zagumny explained all procedures for submitting curriculum
changes. Instructions had been emailed to all committee members earlier for reference.

Dr. Julie Baker explained how the State Board plans to replace the Praxis PLT with edTPA and is set to
make a decision on the second reading in October 2016.

As of January 1, 2019, the cut score on edTPA will be 42. Currently, Tennessee Tech University’s cut
score is 37. Out of 263 students last year, we had 12 that did not pass. Those 12 remediated and all
graduated on time. Average score was 47 for Tennessee Tech students.

7. Adjournment

It was moved by M. Lloyd, supported by Julie Baker, and passed by voice vote without dissent, that the
meeting be adjourned at 4:15 pm. The next meeting will be held at 4:00 pm on October 20%, 2016.

Respectfully Submitted,




